
 

 

 

 

Mr Richard Hawthorne 

Cordially invites you to attend a 

Parents’ Forum 

Thursday, 7 November 6:00 – 6:45pm  

 

Topics of discussion: 

Homework Project  

 Assessment and Reporting 

 

 

Spaces are limited. Please let Mrs Allen know if you are attending by emailing headspa@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 
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